
FAQs – Street Lighting  

Q:  Can our special district get more streetlights installed?  
A:  Please review the policy on installation of additional streetlights.   If you have any questions 

about adding additional streetlights, please call (209) 953-7617. 

Q:  Why do I have an assessment on street lighting when there are no lights on my street?  
A:  The assessment is based on the district benefit received. Although there may not be a light on 

your street, you still receive the benefit of the lighting at intersections or on a major streets in 
your neighborhood.  

Q:  Who can I contact if a street light is out or needs repair?   
A:  If you have a service request for a street light, please call (209) 953-7617. 

 

https://sjgov.org/docs/default-source/public-works-documents/special-districts/policy-for-installation-of-additional-streetlights.pdf
https://sjgov.org/docs/default-source/public-works-documents/special-districts/policy-for-installation-of-additional-streetlights.pdf

